Merz, Kelly

From: Lawlor, Aaron L.

Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2013 3:38 PM
To: Merz, Kelly

Subject: Squaw Creek

Pete Tekampe has served on the Squaw Creek Drainage District since September of 1993. He previously served as the
Fremont Township Supervisor for 20 years, retiring from office in 2013.

Pete has served the Lake County Farm Bureau in numerous roles over the past 30 years including President, Treasurer,
Legislative Committee Chair and on the Board of Directors. Pete has also been active in the Lake County Fair Association
including serving as Treasurer.

Pete is a longtime Lake County resident, local farmer and member of St. Mary’s Church in Mundelein.

AARON LAWLOR
LAKE COUNTY BOARD CHAIRMAN

18 N. COUNTY STREET, 10™ FLOOR
WAUKEGAN, IL 60085
PHONE: 847-377-2300

Fax: 847-360-7322

SIGN UP FOR MY E-NEWSLETTER!




